
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 20th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had a brilliant week this week as we have celebrated ART! The children 
have immersed themselves in a week of creativity, with activities ranging from 
miniature plates of food to representations of the Bayeux Tapestry! We are 
looking forward to inviting parents into school on Wednesday 25th June (3.20pm) 
to view our finished pieces in the school hall. 
  

from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were shared by all four 
houses!  

Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

 
A big thank you to our PTFA, who have 
kindly agreed to fund a replacement 
interactive whiteboard for Class 1. This 
will support the children’s learning no 
end. They will also be funding our 
TTRockstars subscription, travel to the 
theatre, in addition to many other things 
for our children – thank you! 

Class Dojo Winners! 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Date  Event 

Thursday 26th June Spelling Bee semi-final @ Anson 

Friday 27th June Non-uniform day for chocolate donations 

Tuesday 1st July New nursery visit 

Wednesday 2nd July Class 1 trip to Adventure Street 

Thursday 3rd July Spelling Bee final (online competition) 

Friday 4th July Non-uniform day for bottle donations 

Thursday 10th July  Summer Fun event (3.30 – 5pm) 

Monday 14th July Parent drop-in evening (3.30 – 5.30pm) 

Thursday 17th July Sports Day and Colour Run (pm) 

Friday 18th July Leaver’s presentation. Break up for the summer.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 
 

 
 

 

Dissecting owl pellets! 

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 

Parent Meetings 
We are making a small change to the 
summer term parent meetings. Instead of 
formal appointment times, we will be 
holding a ‘drop-in’ evening on Monday 14th 
July 3.30 – 5.30pm. By this point you will 
have received your child’s annual report and 
you are welcome to drop in during this time 
to discuss anything you would like with your 
child’s teacher.  

 

 
 

 

Arts Week 

 

 

 

 

 

  


